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EVENTS IN APRIL
April 7th - Good Friday (No Classes)
April 10th - 14th - Easter Break ( No Classes)
April 18th - SCC Meeting ( 5:45 in the library)
April 26th - Kindergarten Open House
April 27th - Grade 3 English (Nutrien Wonder Hub Field Trip)

WELCOME TO THE NEWSLETTER FOR APRIL
2800 Bradbury Drive
Prince Albert, SK S6V 7K8

Principal - Mrs. Jennie Green
Vice-Principal - Mr. Tyler Kuzma
Vice-Principal - M Jérémie Vogt

https://vk.srsd119.ca

Phone: (306) 922-6446
Fax: (306) 764-1766

UP COMING EVENTS IN MAY
May 1st - PCAD Assessment - Grade 8 Atkinson
May 4th - Family movie night (6:00 - 7:30 p.m.)
May 19th - (No Classes)
May 12th - May 26th - Walk-a-thon fundraiser (Details to come)
May 22nd - Victoria Day (No Classes)

PRINCIPAL'S CORNER WITH MRS. GREEN
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HOT LUNCH FROM QUIZNOS
Hot lunch for the month of April will be Quiznos. This will be
Thursday, April 27th and forms and payment need to be in by
Thursday April 20th.

As I walk the halls at Vickers, I love to see our students working with high-impact math
strategies! Additionally, at our most recent PLC, the staff re�ected on all the wonderful things
we are doing as a school to support our math goal. We continue to also work hard on our
literacy skills and had a fantastic turnout at our K-3 Family Literacy Night – “Countdown to
Summer”
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VICKERS SCHOOL CLOTHING
Are you interesting in purchasing Vickers gear? We have an online store with loads of options!
Check out Entripy at https://evs.entripyshops.com/
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ART CLASS
Just a reminder that the last day of Art group this year will be
April 25th. Ms. Hoey-Seto would like to thank all the students
that participated in art group this year.

BAND AND MUSIC AT VICKERS
WOW! As expected, March was a busy and rewarding month in the
Vickers Band/Music program with multiple disciplines of the
Prince Albert Music Festival running throughout the �rst half of
the month. Vickers was represented at the Festival by soloists in
the disciplines of piano, musical theatre, and instrumental, as
well as by large groups in the disciplines of choral, instrumental,
and band. Congratulations to our solo and small ensemble
scholarship winners Austin Mack (piano), Kai Twyver (trumpet),
Maryann Odogwu (saxophone), Shawn Manuel (percussion), Sophie Lavoie (tuba), Harnoor
Saini & Sophia Lavoie (�ute/tuba duet), and Leahcim Adona & Kazeha Crowe (trumpet/clarinet
duet). For large ensembles, our Vickers Grade 4 northern spirit �ute ensemble, choir, and ALL
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bands from Grades 5-8 received scholarships! The choir also received a recommendation to
the Provincial level of competition, so our recordings will be sent on for adjudication later this
spring. There will be a Gala concert at the EA Rawlinson Centre on Monday, April 24th to
celebrate the “best of the best” performances from all disciplines, and we are fortunate
enough to have had several talented Vickers musicians chosen to perform on that evening.
Congratulations Kai, Maryann, and the Grade 4 northern spirit �ute ensemble for being
selected to perform!
On March 17th students from the Grade 7 Band attended a concert of the U of S Wind
Ensemble in Saskatoon, and on March 26th the choir traveled to Saskatoon to attend a
concert of the U of S Greystone Singers. The caliber of musicianship that we heard on both of
these trips was outstanding, and inspiring for everyone involved. Pair that with a supper at
Boston Pizza and it was the perfect recipe for a fun bonding road trip with our classmates!
Up next on the agenda for the music program will be band and choir trips in May and June.
Stay tuned for more information (music pun intended)!

SPORTS ON CENTRAL
Sports on Central seeks to bring people to Prince Albert’s
downtown area and raise awareness to all the outstanding sports
opportunities and clubs that we have here in Prince Albert.

Sports play an important role in helping kids develop into healthy,
happy, and contributing members of society through the skills
and relationships that can be built through participation in them. Our focus is on local
opportunities and providing a way for them to showcase what they can offer, and to give kids a
chance to meet coaches, try sports, and learn more about what is available to them through a
fun, engaging, and exciting day of activities.

Our vision is to have large playing areas on the streets of downtown PA for football, hockey,
basketball and a variety of other clubs to host scrimmages and drills for kids to engage in
throughout the day in a safe and inclusive atmosphere.
We also have the Prince Albert Fire Department facing off in a friendly street hockey game
against the Prince Albert Police Service, providing a meaningful way for these men and women
to engage with the youth who take part in our day, and for the kids to experience authority in a
positive and interactive way.

Derrick Moncrief of the Saskatchewan Roughriders will be present for the day to toss the
football with the attendees, take pictures and sign autographs, and give a presentation about
how faith, family, and football have played such important roles in his life..

This one of a kind event will be held on April 29th, 2023 and you will not want to miss it! Every
kid deserves the opportunity to play sport
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SCHOOL CASH ONLINE
Make online payments with
SchoolCashOnline

Field Trips
Sports Events
Activity Fees

KEVGROUP
School Cash Simpli�ed
Registration for School Cash Online is now Available!! Please Visit
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www.srsd119.ca/school-cash-online/ for instructions.

SCHOOL ACTIVITY FEE
If you have not paid your child’s School Activity Fees please

sign up using the link below for School Cash Online.

This fee is collected to assist in covering the costs of optional
activities or events that would enhance the regular school

programming and would enrich the education of participating
students. Some examples of these are out of school

educational experiences, activities, presentations and/or
speakers.

The fee is $10.75 for Kindergarten and $21.00 for Gr 1-8 & Dev
Ed.
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PEDESTRIAN SAFETY
Our staff parking lots are a “no drop off zone” as they are out of
bounds for students.
We urge parents to support us in this safety endeavor by dropping
off your children on the west side of the school on Olive
Diefenbaker Drive; on Bradbury Drive, east of the Special Needs bus zone and between Gisi
Road and Olive Diefenbaker Drive.

We encourage the children to cross all streets in a safe manner by crossing at the corner or at
cross walks. Teacher supervision is also provided at our major crosswalks.

The Community Club rink parking lot is the bus pick up zone after school for our parents to
meet their children for pick up. Please refrain from turning around in the driveways, as this is
disruptive to the homeowners.
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EARTH DAY! APRIL 22, 2023
Earth Day is an annual event on April 22 to demonstrate support
for environmental protection. First held on April 22, 1970, it now
includes a wide range of events coordinated globally by
EARTHDAY.ORG including 1 billion people in more than 193
countries. The o�cial theme for 2023 is Invest In Our Planet.

ÉCOLE VICKERS CANTEEN
DRINKS:

Flavored water................................$1.50
Chocolate milk...............................$1.50
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Large apple/orange/fruit juice......$1.50
Juice box........................................$1.50

SMALL SNACKS: (all pre-packaged)..........$1.00
variety of small items such as Rice Krispie squares, gold�sh
crackers, cookies, baked chips,
hot rods, fruit snacks, wagon wheels, and/or seasonal
snacks.

LARGE SNACKS: (all pre-packaged)...........$1.50
Sun chips, crispers, cookies

Pizza .............................................................$3.00

INCLEMENT WEATHER
For the most part, we want our students to enjoy playing
outdoors before school, during both recesses, and the noon
hour. On rainy days, we allow students to come into the school
upon their arrival and remain indoors during all breaks. In the
winter, we use -30 degrees Celsius as our cut off to remain
indoors. If the temperature and/or wind-chill in combination
with the temperature exceed -30, then all students are
permitted in the school in the morning and during break times.
We do expect that all students be dressed appropriately for the
weather, as there are many cold days that students are
expected to be outdoors.

LUNCHBOX!
Our Lunchbox by SchoolCash Online ordering calendar is open. Log in with your SchoolCash
Online account to place your order. Ordering closes the Sunday before the following week. If
you have any questions, please contact the team at info@lunchboxorders.com.
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